16.01033

RECOMMENDATION

TO: THE COMMITTEE OF THE WHOLE

FROM: THE GOVERNMENT OPERATIONS COMMITTEE

The Government Operations Committee at their meeting on Tuesday, November 22, 2016

recommended APPROVAL of A Traffic Study for the Pennsbury Lane and Bennett Place

intersection. Ward 10, Alderman Johnson.

VOTE: 3-0
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Alderman Edward Bugg

Alderman Carl Franco

Submitted By

Alderman Rick Mervine, Alternate

Dated the 17" Day of November, 2016




